
 
 
Seasonal Influenza and Pneumonia Clinics Postponed  
 
 
The Ulster County Health Department has postponed all scheduled seasonal flu and 
pneumonia clinics until further notice due to the vaccine manufactures’ delay.   
 
It is good practice to call our seasonal Flu Hotline at (845) 340-3093 to hear the most 
current information regarding the schedule for future health department clinics.  The 
information will also be posted on our website at www.UlsterCountyNY.gov/health. 
   
Additionally, those interested should call their primary care physician and/or local 
pharmacy for information about where to get a flu shot or check 
http://www.flucliniclocator.org/ to see if there are any seasonal flu vaccine clinics 
scheduled.  
 
   
 
 


